Dear Barbara

Many thanks for your parcel with the Calendar and mug which arrived safely last week.

Indeed the pictures in the calendar do bring back memories of my trips around Krakow. I was fortunate to have two trips around Krakow, one with Renata, which was very enjoyable but rather wet and cold. The other with my Wife, Son and Daughter in law on Easter Monday which proved warm and sunny. Seeing the sights for the second time proved to be very interesting.

I often think about all the staff who looked after me very well during my stay in Krakow. They were all very efficient and did a very good job. Please pass on my thanks and regards to every one at the Hospital

Eighteen days after the operation I was walking without crutches or walking stick, and I have not needed to use any since. It is now ten weeks since the operation and my knee is still improving the more its used.

I thank you and Stephen for your excellent service and organization and I look forward to meeting you again on Saturday.

Yours sincerely

P.Chalk